

## Otsego County Deputy Sheriff's Police Benevolent Association

172 Cty Hwy 33 West • Cooperstown, NY 13326 (607) 547-4273 Phone • (607) 547-6413 Fax

Dear Sheriff Devlin,

On behalf of the Otsego County Deputy Sheriffs Police Benevolent Association, (OCDS-PBA), I am pleased to inform you of our endorsement for your re-election as Otsego County Sheriff.

This endorsement is a direct result of our personal knowledge of your experience, skill and demonstrated leadership that has effectively lead our Office over the past 12 years.

Your 32 years of Law Enforcement experience, 26 of them working in the Sheriff's Office, 12 of which as our Sheriff - clearly makes you the only qualified candidate to continue the success of the Otsego County Sheriff's Office and wear our uniform.

The OCDS-PBA members, their friends, neighbors and families will be asked to support you because of your proven leadership and commitment to protecting our communities.

It is our hope and expectation that the voters of Otsego County will acknowledge your service and commitment to our County residents and re-elect you as our Sheriff on Election Day.

Respectfully,

Jason Ough, President

Otsego County Deputy Sheriff Police Benevolent Association